
Registration for the 2014 ESDSWG Meeting is now open
Registration for the 2014 ESDSWG Meeting is now open. The meeting will take place March 24-26 at GSFC in Greenbelt, MD.

Existing registrations from the cancelled October 2013 meeting have been transferred to the March 2014 meeting and no further action is required if you 
still plan to attend.

You can modify or cancel an existing registration at:

https://www.regonline.com/register/login.aspx?eventID=1253744&MethodId=0&EventsessionId=

New meeting registrations can be added at:

https://www.regonline.com/esdswg2014

As before, information about the meeting will be posted to the Earthdata Collaboration Environment as it becomes available:

 2014 ESDSWG Meeting

Let me know if you need any help with registration.

--Steve

https://www.regonline.com/register/login.aspx?eventID=1253744&MethodId=0&EventsessionId
https://www.regonline.com/esdswg2014
https://wiki.earthdata.nasa.gov/pages/viewpage.action?pageId=26543494
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